
  

 
 

              
  

15th March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Walking home alone permission 
 
We are currently updating our records for those in Year 5 and 6 who have permission to walk home alone. If you are 
happy for your child to do so, please complete the following form: https://forms.gle/mtjauVGX7MHHhtZm6 
 
You are not required to complete this form unless you would like your child to be able to walk home without an adult 
present. 
 
Should you, as parents, feel your child is mature enough to cope with this responsibility would you please complete the 
form, giving permission for your child to do so. No child will be allowed to walk home without prior consent from a 
parent or carer.   
 
If you would prefer to let us know on individual occasions please indicate the written permission option and send us an 
email to office@shoreham.kent.sch.uk  
 
We ask that you discuss safety aspects of walking home on their own with your child before giving permission and that 
you understand that it is the responsibility of parents/carers, and not the school, once your child has left the school 
premises.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sheraton 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
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